
APPENDIX F: Public Comments 

July 29, 2022 

My name is Khalid Shuja, and I am reaching out on behalf of the Islamic Centre of North America (ICNA). 

We and our community are deeply concerned and are appealing the Town’s decision regarding the 

future development proposal of Argo Trafalgar Corporation submitted to the city of Oakville. The Town 

proceeding with this development will have devastating impacts on our centre and thereby on the well-

established Muslim community that depends on this centre for their day-to-day activities. 

Please refer to Notice Of Complete Application, Proposed Official Plan Amendment, Part Of Lot 12, 

Concession 2, N.D.S., Agro Trafalgar Corporation, OPA 1212.01, Ward 7 

We have discussed the impact of this proposed development on our property, located at 391 

Burhamthrope Road East, Oakville with Director Gabe Charles, City of Oakville, and Kevin Singh of Argo 

Lands. We are also in discussions with our local councillor, Pavan Parmar, who recognizes and concurs 

with our concerns, with the aim to settle this matter. 

We would like to hereby formally appeal the decision of the town of Oakville to the Ontario Land 

Tribunal regarding the said proposal. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 

Best Regards, 

Khalid Shuja 

Manager Project 

ICNA Canada 

647-884-7654 

  

 


